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Prior to the regular school board meeting the Board of Education held a Special Meeting 
to discuss Superintendent, Tricia Pawlowski’s evaluation.   
 
Elementary Principal, Allen Hosler, presented a portion of the November 20, 2012 State 
Board of Education meeting where Deckerville Elementary was recognized for Beating 
the Odds.  
 
The Board approved the General Fund Bills in the amount of $18,434.94. 
 
Superintendent, Tricia Pawlowski discussed with the Board the best ways to utilize Title I 
Funds. 
 
Tricia Pawlowski, Superintendent and the Board reviewed the bond projects planned to 
upgrade building entrances. 
 
The Board heard a second reading and adopted thirteen NEOLA policies. 
 
The Board accepted with regret letters of resignation from High School Math Teacher, 
Jonathan Cook effective November 29, 2012 and Cook’s Helper Pam Warchuck effective 
December 21, 2012. 
 
The Fall 2013 Coaching Staff were approved by the Board as presented by Scott 
McVittie, Athletic Director. 
 
Football 
Bill Brown - Varsity Head Football Coach 
Dan Brown – Varsity Assistant Football Coach 
Dave Troyer – JV Head Football Coach 
Erick Burns – JV Assistant Football Coach 
Dan Woodard – Junior High Head Football Coach 
Junior High Assistant Coach – Vacant 
 
Volleyball 
Carl Krumenacker – Varsity Head Volleyball Coach 
Jessie Kubacki – JV Head Volleyball Coach 
Stephanie Gobie – 8th Grade Coach 
Kristi Homan – 7th Grade Coach 
 
 
 
 



The Board went into closed session to discuss Superintendent, Tricia Pawlowski’s 
evaluation.  The Board rated, Superintendent, Tricia Pawlowski as effective.  The Board 
extended the superintendent’s contract for another year with an expiration date of June 
30, 2016.  Starting July 1, 2013, the position held by Tricia Pawlowski will be part-time 
superintendent.  
 
Superintendent, Tricia Pawlowski, thanked Board Vice-President Kathy Smith and Board 
Trustee Bob Hornby for their dedication and their years of service to the Deckerville 
School District. 
 
 
 
 


